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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Christina Day <christina.n.day@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2024 6:45 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Regulation 6

Good evening,  
 
I am writing in support the comments of Buffalo River Watershed Alliance in regards to Regulation 6. The river is a 
fragile natural resource and needs to be protected if we want our descendants to still be able to enjoy it in the future. 
 
Best regards, 
Christina Day  
Washington County  
 


